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Jubilee Photograph Displays! 

There will be two displays – one of scenes and events which have taken place in 

the parish during the past 60 years. If you have any photos (or newspaper articles 

etc) taken in the parish between 1953 and the present please would you lend 

them to the display?  We will take great care of them and return them to you after 

the event. 

Baby/childhood photos – How did you look in 1953? Or if you were born more 

recently would you be willing to lend us a photo of yourself for the “Guess Who” 

Competition? 

Photos can be given to Gillian Ford (Masongill), Jean Fawcett (Westhouse), or Liz 

Neale (Higher Westhouse).  They can also be brought to the Village Hall on Monday 

4th June.  Please look out your photos and help us make this a fun event! 

 

                                                                              

 

 

Join us on our Queen’s Diamond Jubilee Walk around the Parish of Thornton in 

Lonsdale 

JUBILEE TEA 
Tea will be served in the Village Hall from 3.30pm. It will be a Jacob’s-
Join, so offers of sandwiches, little cakes and scones, small pork pies & 
small sausage rolls etc will be appreciated.  The Village Hall will be 
open from 12.30pm on Tuesday 5 June to receive food contributions. 
Alternatively you could take your contributions to one of the following: 
Gillian Ford (Masongill), Jean Fawcett, Sheila Hunter, Doreen 
Dryden(Westhouse). 

 

 
Come and join us for a 

JUBILEE SONGS OF PRAISE 

Sunday 3rd June 11.00am 

On the Green behind the Village Hall (Westhouse Chapel if it is wet!) 

 

 DO YOU NEED A LIFT to the JUBILEE TEA?  If you would like 

transport to the village hall please contact Sheila Hunter on 01524241305. 

Jubilee Medals 

Thornton-in-Lonsdale Parish Council is presenting a Jubilee medal to every 

child/young person aged between 0-16 who live in the parish.  It might be possible 

to order additional medals for people to purchase but we will have to order them 

in advance.  If you would like to purchase additional medals (@£2.00 each) please 

ring: Jean Fawcett (015242 41222) or Sheila Hunter (015242 41305) by Friday 25 

May. 

Were you around when Queen Elizabeth II was crowned? 

There will be a film of the coronation showing during the afternoon as well as 

music from the 50’s.  Come and reminisce or see what you missed if the 50’s 

were before your time! 

 

If you are new to the area...come along and meet new friends! 

     If you are holidaying in the area...come and join the fun! 

           We are hoping that everyone will come and make this celebration special! 

                No one is too young or too old to join in the fun! 


